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•Registration Update
– Participation in the EDRP and SCR programs were 
down slightly

•Status of DR in Ancillary Services effort
– The NYISO continues to work on the proposed Market 
design and will provide a NYISO resource analysis at the 
next PRLWG in January ‘06 

•Analysis of July 27, 2005 EDRP/SCR event 
– The event performance indicates the response was below 
historical and registered levels
–The NYISO reviewed the reasons for the change in 
response
–As a result the NYISO will be proposing various changes 
to the SCR program  

•2005 NYISO Demand Response Program Evaluation
–Total NYISO payments were $986K (DADRP,EDRP,SCR)
–Estimated Benefits were $1,970K


